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RE: Fiscal Impact Statement
CR-46-2017 Housing and Community Development Annual Action Plan: FY 2017

Pursuant to your request, we have reviewed CR-46-2017 to estimate its fiscal impact on Prince
George’s County, Maryland.

CR-046-2017 amends the Annual Action Plan for Housing and Community Development: Fiscal
Year 2017 to restructure a Community Development Block Grant activity by modifying the
activity’s location and description.

In the original approved FY 2017 Annual Action Plan the City of Mount Rainier was granted
$76,582 in program funds to be used to enhance pedestrian and traffic safety, address stormwater
runoff, revitalize a neighborhood, and meet the transportation needs of residents. The proposed
Resolution will allow those funds to be used by the City of Mount Rainier to mill and resurface,
repair curb and gutters, repair and improve sidewalks, and improve tree boxes. The City will also
improve lighting, signage, traffic control devices, and markings to enhance the streets for safe
transportation within low to moderate income communities.

One (1) public hearing regarding the proposal is required to be held in accordance with the
County’s FY 2016-2020 Citizen Participation Plan.

Adoption of CR-046-2017 should not have an adverse fiscal impact on the County as County
General Funds are not proposed for use in the proposed activity restructuring.

14741 Governor Oden Bowie Drive, Upper Marlboro, Maryland 20772
VOICE (301) 952-3431; FAX (301) 780-2097; TDD (301) 925-5167



Robert J. Williams, Jr.
Page 2

If you require additional information, or have questions about this fiscal impact statement, please
call me.



